
 

During the monthly Session meeting held on February 24, 2025: 

• Dr. Martin reviewed several portions of the Officer's Information and Guidelines 
notebook. He stressed the proper use of the Event Request Form and the  
Communications Form when planning an event. 

• Dr. Martin led a strategic discussion around the topic "Pruning for Growth".  

• A taskforce was established to determine options and feasibility for use of Sardis  
resources (property and facilities). 

• The Sabbatical Grant Application for Sardis and Dr, Schaaf was approved. 

• Leigh Anne Duncan provided information on a proposed six month lease of the Sardis 
House on Sunday mornings from 8:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. This was approved.  

• Approved the wedding of Anne Sweeney and Gary Sweeney on March 5, 2025. 


